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Title V Newsletter 
“Creating a Pathway to Success in High-Demand Programs” 

Title V Staff 
Lorraine Martinez, Director - Veronica Serna, Activity Director - Marsha Archuleta, Office Manager   

Lucia Gomez-Vaughan, SimLab Specialist  -  Larry Paiz, Instructional Designer 
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     Lucia Gomez-Vaughan, SimLab Specialist’s 

photo was entered in a photo contest for the       

National Rural Health Association.  Lucia talks to 

Manny, 3G Sim man, and gives him commands.  

Lucia was demonstrating how Manny responds to 

questions about medical conditions he was         

experiencing.  Manny is used weekly by nursing 

students for medical simulations.   

SimLab Specialist Enters Photo Contest 

CONGRATULATIONS AUTO COLLISION! 
 

On May 18, 2016 Mr. Skip Saurman, NATEF Auto-

motive Service Consultant, notified Gary Martinez, 

Vocational Trades Director, that the Automotive 

Collision Repair program is now NATEF accredited.  “Luna    

Community College Automotive Collision program is the first and 

only accredited program in the State of New Mexico”  stated Mr. 

Saurman.  Mr. Martinez’ effort and diligence in submitting the 

lengthy application with all required documentation in a timely 

manner for approval, was vital.   Through Title V efforts, tools and 

equipment were purchased for student use in the Automotive Colli-

sion program.  Congratulations to Gary Martinez, Director, and  

Anthony Baca, Instructor, on their success!  

Lucia Gomez-Vaughan, SimLab Specialist, demonstrates 

nursing techniques on the manikin during a tour.   
             ~Photo credit: Alix King  


